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Launch Event Materials 

If you were unable to attend the Allocation Round 4 (AR4) online launch event held on 23 
September 2021 or would like to revisit what was covered during the day, materials from the event 
are available on the AR4 microsite. These include: 

• Presentation slides 

• Questions and answers 

• Videos 

• Guidance 

To access these resources, visit the AR4 microsite. 

 

Reminder: Application Process Webinar 

• Date: 17 November 2021, 10.00am–12.00pm 

As publicised in our last bulletin, National Grid ESO1 will host a webinar tomorrow to guide potential 
applicants through the application process for AR4. 

If you have not yet registered but would like to attend, register your place now. 

Any enquiries about this webinar should be sent to National Grid ESO at 

EMR.CfD@nationalgrideso.com. 

  

 

1 National Grid ESO is one of the four Contracts for Difference (CfD) delivery partners. The other partners are 
the Department for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy; the Low Carbon Contracts Company and 
Ofgem. Further information about the delivery partners’ roles in the CfD scheme is available on the AR4 
microsite. 

https://www.cfdallocationround.uk/events/allocation-round-4-online-launch-event
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ng-eso-webinar-cfd-application-process-tickets-201494013017
mailto:EMR.CfD@nationalgrideso.com
https://www.cfdallocationround.uk/about


UK General Data Protection Regulation 
 

This stakeholder bulletin is being circulated to people who have opted in to the Contracts for Difference 
stakeholder contact list. We issue these stakeholder bulletins as a convenience to interested parties, however 
it is not in any way essential to be on this list to participate in major consultations or allocation rounds.  
 
Purpose & scope of this list: This list is managed by the Department for Business, Energy and Industrial 
Strategy (BEIS) (and any successor departments) and will be used to inform interested parties of policy 
developments relevant to the Contracts for Difference scheme for renewable energy projects (and any direct 
successor schemes). It is not used for any other purposes. 
 
To be removed from the circulation list: Please send a blank e-mail with the subject ‘opt out’ (if the 
receiving e-mail you use is different to the one you send the e-mail from, include that e-mail address in the 
subject of the e-mail) to BEISContractsForDifference@beis.gov.uk. 
 
If you have received this indirectly and want to be added to this list: Send a blank e-mail with the subject 
line ‘opt in’ to BEISContractsForDifference@beis.gov.uk. You can withdraw your consent to opt in at any time. 
We will normally keep your address on this list until you: a) withdraw your consent to opt in, b) the scheme 
closes without any successor, c) we receive reports your email address is no longer operational, or d) you do 
not respond to a periodic request from us to reconfirm your desire to opt in.    

mailto:BEISContractsForDifference@beis.gov.uk
mailto:BEISContractsForDifference@beis.gov.uk
mailto:BEISContractsForDifference@beis.gov.uk
mailto:BEISContractsForDifference@beis.gov.uk
mailto:BEISContractsForDifference@beis.gov.uk
mailto:BEISContractsForDifference@beis.gov.uk

